Health Feedback Request

Dear [Museum Personnel's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to ensuring a healthy and safe
working environment, we kindly request your feedback regarding your health and well-being.

Please take a moment to consider the following questions:

1. Have you experienced any health issues that may affect your work?
2. Are there any specific supports or resources you feel would benefit your health at work?
3. How do you assess your current work-life balance?

Your honesty and insights are invaluable to us, and will help us implement better practices for
our team. Please send your responses by [insert deadline].

Thank you for your collaboration and dedication.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Museum Name]
[Contact Information]



